
 
 
  

  

Fulbright Student Program Workshop 
 
 

Discover how you can make an impact abroad 
 
 

Pacific Lutheran University 
AUC 213 

February 14, 2020 
10:25 am – 11:15 am 

 
Kimberly Williams, Outreach and Recruitment Officer​ ​at the Institute of International Education will 
offer a workshop on the Fulbright Student Program for recent undergraduates, current graduate 
students, and young professionals.  

 
 

Topics covered in the workshop include: 
 

● English Teaching Assistant and Study/Research opportunities in more than 140 countries 

● Tips on how to craft a competitive application, including how to make contacts abroad and 

choosing the right country and award for you 

 
Interested students are encouraged to attend this FREE workshop.  
 
To reserve a seat please contact ​Professor Simpson-Younger (simpsonl@plu.edu).​ ​Space is limited; 
please​ ​RSVP​ ​by​ ​February 12​. ​To stay updated on the Fulbright Program, sign up for ​My Fulbright​. 
 

 

 

http://www.cies2.org/s/1064/index-rd.aspx

